
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 April 2018          RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sleaford Schools Choir Festival - Thursday 10 May at St George’s Academy 
 
Following the success of our ‘Giant Orchestra’ days where students learning instruments 
from across the local area meet to play together each summer term, we have organised our 
first ‘Choir Festival’ for all of the local schools.   The event will be held at St George’s 
Academy on Thursday 10 May with a rehearsal at 2pm followed by a short concert at 6pm. 
 
Each school choir will perform a song of their own choice and then all of the choirs will sing 
two songs in a combined mass choir.  This year we have chosen the songs ‘Up’ (made 
famous by Olly Murs) and ‘Happy’ (by Pharell Williams). 
 
Our choir has been busy rehearsing for the performance and we hope that your son will be 
able to participate in the event.  Please indicate your consent on the response slip below. 
 
Students will need to wear school uniform for this event.  They will need to bring some food 
to eat between the rehearsal and the concert (there will be a tuck-shop available) and they 
should bring plenty to drink.  
 
I hope that you will be able to join us at the concert for what should be a really exciting 
event. 
 
Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you on 10 May. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ruth Quinton 
Head of Music 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to Mrs Quinton, Head of Music, as soon as possible 
 
Sleaford Schools Choir Festival - Thursday 10 May at St George’s Academy 
 
I would like my son _________________________________________ to participate in the 
Choir Festival on Thursday 10 May. 
 
Parent signature: ________________________ Date: ____________ 


